
COVID 19 – UPDATE  3/31/2020 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
We are open 24/7 and have a fully stocked inventory. Our current turnaround times are less 
than 24 hours with free shipping included. 
 
We wanted to let our customers know that now it is more important than ever to have a 
medical ID during these uncertain times.  
 
As supported by CDC recommendations, it is always important to wear a medical alert ID 
bracelet or necklace engraved with important health information for healthcare providers and 
emergency first responders.  
 
If you are at higher risk of getting very sick from COVID-19, wearing an ID will help to protect 
yourself and at least give you a small peace of mind.  
 
With that being said, we do not want someone to go without a Medical ID because of financial 
hardship or logistics.  Please contact us at 1-800-693-0947 and we will work with you to make 
arrangements to give you affordable options to ensure you get a medical ID during this crisis. It 
is more important to us that someone in need gets an ID rather than going without. 
 
Lastly - our recommendation to anyone not wearing a medical ID is to at least keep with you at 
all times a list of medical conditions, emergency contact names/numbers and any medications 
you are currently taking. 
  
We all have anxiety about this virus and it’s uncertainties. We will get over this and come out 
stronger people / Americans in the end. Hang in there everyone and please be well! 
 
 
Your friends at 
MED ID PRO 


